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Drogos, Donna, Env. Health
From: PDKing0000@aol.com
Sent:  Saturday, August 13, 2005 9:15 AM

To: Drogos, Donna, Env. Health

Cc: rampam@sbcglobal.net; Levi, Ariu, Env. Health
Subject: Case #2511, Pacific Rolling Door

Hi Donna,

| am following up regarding Pacific Rolling Door. Bob Miller has recently called me several times to let me know that he is
deeply concerned about losing the sale of his property. He said that although he is in escrow, everyone is waiting for you to
render an opinion, and he's banging up against situations where the buyer is getting in shipments of containers and doesn't
have anywhere to put them.. Bob is distressed from concerns that the buyer may pull out of the escrow because they don't
know how much onger the evaluation will take, or how long it will take to get case closure.

Can you let Bob Miller know how your review is progressing and if you have an idea of when you will be completed?

I will be out of town for two weeks, but you can ask for Willy Welzenbach in my office if you have any questions or need any
information.

Best Regards,

RGA Environmental, Inc.
Paul King

510-658-4363

8/31/2005



